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Christmas At Region Security

This December, we visited a local children’s
,"L P charity called Let Us Play and donated some
Pl o craft supplies.

V. Let Us Play supports and looks after children
— \ who have learning disabilities and children

L - = whose parents work a lot. One way that they
J',B?_ Fadt, 7 3 look after children is by supplying them with
= R ; different crafts and sporting activities to enjoy.

N f L A few members of our team visited Let Us Play
X : and were able to meet some of the workers at
\ Let Us Play. We were shown around the
. facilities, and we took part as with some of the
- children who were taking part in a Santa
building activity on an interactive whiteboard.

All the staff members at Let Us Play were really
friendly and made us feel very welcome. We
enjoyed our visit to Let US Play, and we felt
passionate about helping them.

After our visit we donated colouring books and

pens which the children could use in more

Christmas-related activities. We hope that these
1 help the children with their Santa building.

And we look foward to supporting Let Us Play
and other local charities in Wolverhampton in
the new year!

Our Hopes For The New Year

2022, has been an extremely successful year for us. The Region
team has moved into a new office and we have exceeded our
customers’ expectations. We hope 2023 is just as good. Some of
our hopes for 2023 are:

- To employ new staff members in our Region team.
- To support more local charities within Wolverhampton.

- To continue to supply high quality security solutions
to all of our customers.

Decorating Our New Office

Christmas is almost upon us. And
this is the first Christmas in our
new office since we moved.

A few members of the Region
team, recently went shopping and
brough more Christmas
decorations so that we can
decorate all rooms in new office.
All of us here at Region Security
have started to feel more festive
since the decorations have been
put up!

r

Giving Gifts

After another successful year of supplying
security solutions, we couldnt have done it
without our wonderful team, and customers.

To show our appreciation to our clients, we
made them personalised Christmas gift boxes.

We appreciate all the businesses that we work
with, and we hope that we will continue to work
with them in the future!

SIA Updates

In 2023, the SIA will start their first year in their new three-strategic plan, but they
have already made lots of changes this year. Earlier this year, the SIA announced
that close protection officers will need to pass first aid training before they can
apply for their licence.

The SIA have also updated their close protection qualification so that top-up training
now includes knowledge of door supervisor responsibilities and physical intervention
skills. Anyone who is looking to apply for or renew their close protection licence will

now need to pass the new qualification.The SIA decided to make these changes

due to new laws and to ensure that all safety regulations are being kept up to date.

Qur Employee Of The Month:

Jessica Foster (Digital Marketing Apprentice)



Contact Us:
01902 544321

info@regionsecurity
guarding.co.uk

30 Waterloo Road
Wolverhampton
WV1 4BL
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